
As you will be aware by now, the New General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) comes into effect on 25th May.
 
You are our only point of contact with your school and therefore with parents of ski racers and ESSKIA would like to continue to share information on Esskia races, training days, and if appropriate, race camps with you.
 
We want to assure you that we are handling, and will continue to handle, your data and those of selected pupils, professionally, securely and in accordance with the upcoming new regulations.
 
We will shortly have a Data Protection Policy to give you more information on the data we hold on you, what we do with that data, who we share your data with and your new rights under GDPR.
 
Our updated Data Protection Policy will soon be available on our website.
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If, for any reason, you would prefer not to receive invitations to ESSKIA ski races, training days and training camps, please reply to this email letting us know.  
 
If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.     

